,_%L\‘fg:}\ UNITED STATES

(e 4O ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
.t B4 DIRSCTORATE OF REGULATCRY CPERATICN
Yar /A._,: REGIgN Il - SUITE 98
> 7Ly 20 PEACATREE STREET, NORT wWEST
w/ AT LANT A, GEORG 4 0303 TeLlsuonE 404 528.4203
In Reply Refer To: Y n73
RO:II:FJ MA 11
50-270/73-5

Duke Power Company
Attn: Mr. A. C. Thies
Senior Vice President
Production and Transmission
Power Building
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, North Carolina 28201

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. F. Jape of this office
on April 25-27, 1973, of the activities authorized bv AEC Constructicn
Permit No. CPPR-34 for the Oconee 2 facility, and to the discussions
held with Mr. J. E. Smith of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are as described in the enclosed
inspection repcrt No. 50-270/73-5. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selective examination of procedures and representative
records, interviews with plant perscnnel, and cbservations by the
inspector.

No viclations or safety items were identified within the scope of
this inspection.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the AEC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the
einclosed inspection report will be placed in the AEC's Public Document
Room. If this réport contains any information that you believe to be
proprietary, it is necessary that you make a written applicaticn within

20 days to this office to withhold such information from public disclosure.
Any such application must include a full statement of the reasons on

the basis of which it is claimed that the irformation is prorrietary,

and should be prepared so that proprietary information identified in

the application 1s contained in a separate part of the document. If
she®report contains no information which you believe to be proprietary,
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please inform us in writing within 20 days to this effect. In such
case, the report, as enclosed with this letter, will be placed in the
Public Document Room.

Should you have any guestions concerning the inspection, we will be glad
to discuss them with you.

Very truly ycurs,

7 " /q //
>

s/ g }
brratn 77 iy

Norman C. Moseley
Director

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No.
50-270/73-5
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cc w/encl:

H. D. Thornburg, RO

RO:HQ (4)

Directorate of Licensing (k)

w41

R Central Files

cc w/o encl:

PCR
Local PDR
NSIC

TIE, OR

State
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Duke Power Comvany
Qconee 2

RO Inspection Report No. 50-270/T73-5

cc w/encl:
H. D. Thormburg, RO
RO:HQ (5)

»R Central Files
Regulatory Standards (3)
Directorate of Licensing (13)

cc encl. only:
*PDR
#%Local PDR
®NSIC
*DTIE, OR
#State

#To be dispatched at a later date.



